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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

School Christmas Lunch

- Wednesday 13th 

December 

 

Year 5 and 6 Christmas 

Performances- 

Wednesday 13th December 

at 9.30am and Thursday 

14th December at 2.00pm 

 

 

 

 
Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we are   
working on in class. 

 

 

 

 

In English we are  writing letters to Santa 

and creating our own elf-sized stories!  

In Maths we are working on statistics.  

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task  
 

As the Christmas performance is coming up soon, we want you to focus on 
practising your lines and learning the songs. Also, please remember to bring in your 
costumes (including items you are willing to lend to other people).  

 

English & Maths 


